## **Club Celebrates Christmas**

Created and Posted by Ed Kolybaba December 20, 2013



Kelowna Sunrise Rotarians capped off a successful 2013 with an early morning Christmas party at their regular meeting on December  $20^{th}$ . Rotarians and their families gathered together for fellowship and for a visit from Santa Claus.



Christmas greetings are extended to everyone. May this Christmas season be a blessing for you and your family.

Photos, provided by Wayne Duchart, are available for viewing on the "Gallery of Photos" section of this website.